From: Richard Argyle 
Sent: 28 September 2013 13:24
To: Planning
Subject: Application No: 13/01295f

  Richard and Rachel Argyle

Common Farm, Swalcliffe, Banbury,  OX15 5EU   

I am writing in support of Mr Richard Taylor's planning application on behalf of myself and my wife.

We have known Mr Taylor most of his life, and have watched his business grow in the last few years. He has always run it tidily and efficiently and it is always a pleasure to see it. As well as this he employs local people and contractors and allows his facilities to be used for village functions. This proposal will be a natural and welcome progression and fits in well with the other farming businesses.

Yours sincerely  Richard and Rachel Argyle

